
 

 

 

 
 
22nd August 2016 
 

Dear DCIS families, 
 

No matter what the weather, children are always coming home with a range of bacterial and viral 

illnesses. 
 

This year, one of our children in Dover Court International School has a very low immunity due to an 

illness, and is currently receiving frequent immunoglobulin replacement therapy. This therapy helps 

fight off infections such as bacteria, viruses and fungi. 
 

Children with low immunity enjoy lives that are as full and as normal as possible, but there are many 

things we can do to help support this family in staying as healthy as possible. These things include:- 

 

 Informing Dover Court immediately ,via your class teacher or calling School Reception, if your 

child has come into contact with / has any of the following 

 

o Chicken Pox 

o Measles 

o Meningitis  

o Influenza 

o Hepatitis  

o Whooping cough 

o Any communicable illness 

 

 Keeping  your child home if sick 

 Reminding your child to use a tissue and to how to effectively wash hands after blowing their 

nose, going to the toilet etc. 

We appreciate and thank you for your support, it will no doubt be of great assistance to this family in 
maintaining a healthy and safe environment for their child. 

 

Kind regards, 
 

Dover Court International School 

 
 


